To: Registered Participants
Subject: Feedback on the NIH SGM Health Research Regional Workshop
Dear Colleagues,
Thank you for joining us at the NIH SGM Health Research Regional Workshop on July 28th, 2022. Please click on the link below to complete a brief feedback form. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VRTNSGY
The deadline to respond is August 12, 2022. Your responses are anonymous, and they will provide us with valuable information in planning future events. We appreciate your input.
Thank you,

REMINDER email:
To: Registered Participants
Subject: Feedback on the NIH SGM Health Research Regional Workshop
Dear Colleagues,
Thank you to those that have responded. For those that have not yet provide feedback, we appreciate your input on the NIH SGM Health Research Regional Workshop on July 28th, 2022. 
Please click on the link below to complete a brief feedback form. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VRTNSGY
The deadline to respond is August 12, 2022. Your responses are anonymous, and they will provide us with valuable information in planning future events.
We appreciate your input. 
Best,

